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Please contact your local Garmin Avionics Dealer (http://www.garmin.com/dealers/) for additional information or for questions 
regarding this notification. This service notification and associated bulletin/advisory product changes can only be implemented through 
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document(s) referenced above for airworthiness approval.

AVIATION SERVICE DOCUMENT NOTIFICATION

TO: Garmin G5 Electronic Flight Instrument owner/operators
DATE: June 7, 2019
SUBJECT: G5 Electronic Flight Instrument Redundant ARINC 429 Connection 
CERTIFICATION
AUTHORIZATION: FAA STC SA01818WI, EASA STC 10064473, EASA STC 10060846

______________________________________________
COMPLIANCE
Optional:  This Service Bulletin may be incorporated at the owner’s discretion and is not warranty 
reimbursable.

PURPOSE
A redundant ARINC 429 connection can be removed.

PRODUCTS AFFECTED
G5 Electronic Flight Instruments installed using FAA STC SA01818WI, EASA STC 10064473, or EASA 
STC 10060846 interfaced to the following products is affected:

• GNS 430W/530W series navigator with software version 5.40 or later
• GTN 6XX/7XX series navigator with software version 6.62 or later


